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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I wanted to firstly thank parents of children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 and key 
worker groups who have had confidence in us as a school to keep children safe during this 
international health crisis.  
 
I am absolutely convinced that returning to school has been extremely beneficial to both our 
children’s well-being and their academic progress. 
 
In order to continue to keep the school at the high cleaning standard it is currently at with 
increasing numbers of pupils returning to school I am scheduling a ‘deep clean day.’ This will allow 
our cleaning team to cleanse the school uninterrupted and also provide PPA (planning, preparation 
and assessment) time for teachers. Some other support staff will also be assisting Mr Bond and 
Mrs Clarke on this day thoroughly cleaning resources.  
 
The date of the ‘deep clean day’ will be Friday, 3 July 2020. The school will be closed on this day 
except to key worker children whose parents are unable to make other arrangements. Please book 
with the office if you require child care urgently for Friday, 3 July 2020. We will only be able to 
accept pupils who have pre-booked at school on the morning of 3 July 2020. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

J Edwards 

 
Mr J Edwards 
Headteacher 


